
Program & Assessment Team Meetings for Programs’ Assessment (2023-24) 

 A series of meetings were held between program and assessment teams for assessment of the 

programs shortlisted for the year 2023-24. The said meetings were held from May 23-29, 2024. Dr. 

Fakhar-ul-Inam, Director Quality Enhancement, heads/In charges of the respective departments, 

programs and assessment teams, and DQE staff members attended the meetings. The participants 

discussed in detail the various observations about the programs under consideration and made 

valuable suggestions for improvement. 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


